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To Whom It May Concern:

Let me introduce myself, my name is Dale Hambrook and I am the
production manager of Helitech Corporation, currently located in Ferndale,
WA. We are a Composite Manufacturing and Repair company that
overhauls and manufactures parts in all aspects of the aerospace industry.

With the growth of our company, exceeding even our expectations, in
just eighteen short months we went from two to twelve employees with
plans to hire additional employees monthly. Keeping our expansion plans
in mind, we will soon be looking to expand our facilities.

We our interested in receiving information on your airport. Our search is
beginning, the Blaine Airport has the potential to be a suitable location.
Receiving your information will help in deciding the viability of our
inquiries.

Sincerely,

Dale Hambrook, Production Manager

7056 Portal Way Building #K2 Grandview Business Center Ferndale, WA 98248
Telephone: 360-366-0129 Fax: 360-366-5037



